LU Committee

From: Paige Slaughter <paige@fruitionstudio.com>

Sent: Sunday, September 03, 2017 5:16 AM

To: LU Committee

Subject: In support of Hawaiian Spa Maui LLC

Dear council members,

There are few places in the world that I can earmark as places that have changed my life. Undoubtedly, Ho'omana Spa Maui is one of those places.

In 2014-2015, I was blessed to live and work at Ho'omana Spa, gaining an understanding of the place and the people within it from a range of perspectives. I watched Jeana Iwalani Naluai - as a cultural practitioner, kumu, mother, business woman, healer, mentor and friend - create space for physical and spiritual transformation time and again. Moreover, I experienced a shift in my own life because of Jeana, her family, and the beautifully powerful healing space they have created.

I, Paige Slaughter, am greatly in support of Jeana Naluai, owner of Hawaiian Spa Maui LLC DBA Ho'omana Spa, to operate a Hawaiian Spa and Cultural Education Center on agricultural property at 1550 Piiholo Road.

I encourage you to do everything in your power to support and uplift the work being done at Ho'omana Spa Maui. I can assure you that they are making the world a better place every single day.

Love and be well,

Paige Slaughter

FruitionStudio.com/PaigeSlaughter

(970) 368-3819 | paige@fruitionstudio.com

Create space that manifests. Subscribe to Fruition Studio's blog.